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March 

Each country sent traditional Easter recipes from their countries. We saw some 
similarities and some differences. It seems egg is a popular ingredient! 
 

 
 

The Swedish partner skyped on two separate occasions with the Romanian and 
Latvian friends. Nice as always to see the familiar faces and talk to each other!  
          
 

April 
       
April was the month for recycling. Each country organized at least one waste 
material recycling session. Some partners made movies about it, others sent 
pictures with explanations. The Latvian partners saved a lot of trees by 
collecting paper for recycling. Good work all of you!  
 

 



April continued 
 
Romania and Latvia met for a friendly chat over Skype.  
 
It was Sweden’s turn to host the partnership from April 2 until April 8. Students 
and teachers met for a nice, but somewhat cold and windy week. We went to 
several places of interest, such as Universeum science center in Gothenburg 
and Grimeton Radio station (which is on UNESCO’s world heritage list). We also 
visited schools and took part in lessons among other things. 
 

 

May 

 
This month it was time for another cooking session. It was surprising to see 
how many common recipes the countries share!  
 
All the countries met for a common Skype talk. It was fun talking all of us 
together at the same time! Especially since we knew we would meet just a few 
days later.  
 
 

June 

The sad time of closing the project had come. All the partners were busy with 

doing all the finishing work.  

 

We met for one final meeting in Romania. It was a wonderful week, even 

though very emotional since we knew this was the last meeting for “United 

Europe- a perfect home to live in”. A lot of dissemination was done in Romania 

but we also had time to see many places of interest such as Salina Turda and 

Alba Iulia. We also visited many schools and got to understand the educational 

system of Romania even better. 

Thank you Petronela for a great week! 

 



 

 

Thank you all for being such wonderful people and for 

making such a great project during these two years! 

 

The End 
 
 
 
 
 
 


